Wardrobe, Leonardo

From: Wardrobe, Leonardo

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 1:38 PM

To: ‘chelcher@pinnacleinc.biz’

Subject: Renewal of License 34-31247-01, Control # 599954

Pinnacle Environmental Consultants, Inc.
License No.: 34-31247-01

Docket No: 03037472

Control No: 599954

Mr. Belcher,

After further review of the XRF device listed on your license, talking with device manufacturer and the inspection
conducted at your storage facility it was determined that you possess a Generally Licensed device that falls under 10
CFR 31.5. Therefore in order to complete the renewal process of your license please:

1. Complete and return the ‘Requeét for Additional Information” sent via email to you on August 21, 2017 and,
2. Have the device manufacturer re-label and re-register the device as a specifically licensed device.

If you would like to keep the device as a Generally Licensed device, you must send the NRC Region | office a letter
indicating that you would like to terminate your specific license instead of renewing your license due to your device is a
Generally Licensed device.

Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter. The letter may be scanned and submitted as a pdf document
attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to (610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail. If we
do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will assume that you do not
wish to pursue your renewal application.

Please respond by e-mail to acknowledge that you have received this e-mail request.

Thank you.

Leo Wardrobe

Health Physicist

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety,

Commercial, Industrial, R&D, and Academic Branch
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Office: 610-337-5171

Fax: 610-337-5269

leonardo.wardrobe@nre.gov

http://www.nre.gov/




